
Jason Sullivan 

From: Angela Birchett [angela.birchett@ncmail.net]

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2007 9:38 AM

To: jason.sullivan@ncmail.net

Subject: FW: Request for Rezoning
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Please post to the web. 

�������������	
��	
��
��
�	��������	
��	
���
���	���	��������
�������������������


��� !��!���	
��	
�
����"#��$�
#%%��&	����
��
��#��

�
����	��'#��'#(�#&��)	*�'#+	���% 
  
Lorraine, 
  
Lucille and I agree that we are not in favor of the conditional use of Parcel No. 82736. However I have a conflict this 
afternoon and cannot attend the public hearing. I am copying the County Planning Department as reference to my 
opinion. 
  
If you attend, please let us know how we can help. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Otto and Gladys Lucille White 
10014 Adirondack Way 
Chapel Hill, NC 27517 
  

Get a sneak peak of the all-new AOL.com. 


